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West Bretton Junior & Infant School

Newsletter

6.11.14
Welcome back everyone. We hope that the children are refreshed and ready for what is always a hectic half term!

After School Clubs

Mrs Grindle and Mrs Rees will again be running an after school art club on Thursdays from 3.30 – 4.30 p.m. starting next week. This half term this will be open to KS1, and children in Mrs Corson`s class have already had a letter giving details. 

Fliers will be circulated in the next day or so regarding the after school Multisports club which will run as usual on Fridays starting next week. This is open to all our full time children. 
We also have a very exciting after school club running for 5 weeks starting next Thursday. This year, instead of receiving sports equipment from our Sainsbury`s voucher collection, Student Council chose to spend the vouchers on high quality, fun fitness sessions run by a professional instructor. This will be free to attend and open to all our full time children. The classes are limited to 30, so if there are more than 30 interested, we shall split the children into groups and allocate them some of the sessions each so that everyone will have the opportunity to attend. Permission slips will be going out either today or tomorrow, so please return them promptly early next week so that we can organise groups and let parents know if necessary.   
Talent Show

Our “Bretton`s Got Talent” show this morning was fantastic and all the acts were superb. The winning  acts will open and close our special Children in Need assembly next Friday. 

And the winners are ……
Blade Runners, Cha Cha Chiquas and Born to Fly. Very well done to them, but also to all the other acts which took part – Mikala Welling, Invincible Girls, Isobel Walsh, Olivia Marshall, Dylan Driver and Shimmer Team. 

Bikeability

Our Year 6 children were very lucky with the weather and thoroughly enjoyed their “Bikeability” training during the last 2 days of half term.

Year 5 children will have their training on Monday and Tuesday next week, so would parents ensure that any outstanding permission slips are returned tomorrow at the latest as children cannot take part without full written permission. 

Glee Club

Our “Glee Club” run by Miss Riley and Mrs Grindle, are taking part in a fantastic production at Wakefield`s Unity Hall called “Christmas Belles and the Odd Chap!”. 
This is a fabulous opportunity for them to sing alongside professional performers and one of the singers, Rebecca Whitlam, will be coming in to school to work with “Glee Club” before the performance which is on December 6th. If you would like to support “Glee Club”, leaflets have been given to the children with details of where to buy your tickets. 
Honesty Box

Those of you who park in the village hall car park will have noticed the new “honesty box” which has been placed there by the institute management committee to help raise funds for the village hall.  Obviously if parents feel that they would like to contribute occasionally this would be most appreciated, however the box is mainly for the use of people who use the car park at weekends when visiting the area Please continue to park in the village hall car park as usual and if you do park there at weekends consider making a donation. 
Operation Christmas Child

Thank you so much to those families who have brought a shoebox in for our annual “Operation Christmas Child” appeal. The boxes are being collected from school on Wednesday morning next week, so there is still time to bring in a box if you are able.  There are spare leaflets in the school office, together with some boxes which are especially for this appeal. If you would like one, please ask Mrs Brearton or Mrs Baker. 

Remembrance Sunday
There will be the usual Church service in West Bretton on Sunday, at the earlier time of 10.15 a.m. Shortly before 11.00 a.m. the congregation will walk to the war memorial at the bottom of Park Lane for what is always a very well supported and meaningful act of remembrance. 

There will be a small display of First World War memorabilia on show at the Church afterwards and anyone is very welcome to go back to Church for coffee and to see the display. 
And finally   …………
The Morrisons “Let`s Grow” vouchers are being counted in preparation for our order of gardening equipment, so please have a rummage through handbags, pockets, purses etc for any vouchers you may still have! 

A parent has handed a small purse in to the school office. Please ask in the office if you think this may be yours. 
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